
 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE :  November 14, 2008              Contact: Sergeant Jon Felty 

For Immediate Release    Public Information Office 

        Allen Police Department 

        (972) 727-7400 
        jfelty@cityofallen.org 

 

Upon obtaining any further pertinent information concerning this incident, an updated 

News Release will be disseminated.        

 

 

 

 

 

205 W. McDERMOTT   ALLEN, TEXAS 75013 

214-509-4200 

EMAIL: coa@cityofallen.org 

        Reference Case #08-64996   

 

VEHICLE ACCIDENT 
 

 On Friday, November 14, 2008, at approximately 8:14 PM Allen Police and Fire 

personnel responded to the intersection of East Stacy Road at North Greenville 

Avenue in reference to a motor vehicle accident. Officers investigating the 

accident determined the operator traveling eastbound Stacy Road lost control of 

the motor vehicle before striking another vehicle at the intersection of Greenville 

Avenue. An adult female was pinned inside the vehicle for a short period of time 

before being removed by Fire fighters.  
The operator was transported to Medical Center of McKinney. The adult female 

was transported by air ambulance to Parkland Hospital of Dallas. Their medical 

condition is unknown.  

  

Injured Persons: Heather Kaul W/F 5/15/74 of Allen, Texas  

                            Brenda Fee   W/M 12/08/57 of McKinney, Texas 
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The accident is being investigated by the Allen Police Department Traffic Unit. 

Any citizen that may have additional information regarding this incident is asked 

to call the Allen Police Department Traffic Division at 214-509-4339. 


